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The 2016-2017 season has started with very few issues and a significant number of successes. These first 

few months of the season are the busiest time of the year for all of us as everything gets started from 

league games, to tournaments and clinics. All of our Coordinators are busy and there are lots of 

documents being processed. All are critical components to the start of another successful season. 

 

The ORA Board meeting is being held next weekend in Toronto (Nov. 25-27). A number of key projects 

have been moving along since our AGM in June including a Strategic Plan - 2016-2019, a Communicaions 

and Marketing Plan and a new web site for the ORA. These projects are important to not only Western 

Region but to our sport across Ontario. 

 

As we move forward I'd like to see our region as a leader in Ontario with various initiatives.These 

include Come Try Ringette events across our region in both the Spring and Fall and a recruitment 

strategy for referees. More to come on this in the coming weeks. 

 

Once again, I would like to thank our great team in Western Region and all of our Coordinators for 

their support. Please take the time to review their reports and come to our meeting with questions. 

Let’s continue to have a great season! 

 

Brian Breckles 

Director, Western Region 


